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Platte County Sheriff Seeking Persons of Interest 
(KAIR) -- The Platte County, Missouri Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify two individuals that
are persons of interest in a recent string of thefts from motor vehicles in the county.

The persons are sought for questioning in recent thefts from motor vehicles. 

Anyone with information regarding these subjects is asked to contact the Platte County Sheriff’s
Office at 816-858-3465 or the TIPS Hotline at 816-474-TIPS.
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